
URGENT  URGENT  URGENT 

We discovered a leak in the main water line at the M 

Building, M5-10.  To locate exactly where this is the 

association has hired Leak Doctor to locate the break.  They 

will be on property Thursday, November 21, 2024 between 

8:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.  During this time ALL water to 

the property will be turned off; meaning no showers, 

flushing of toilets, running any water appliance including all 

laundry rooms; they will be closed.  Bryan Plumbing will be 

on property to make the necessary repair and restore the 

water as soon as possible.   

Thank you, Trish 


